

Trustee Rachel Chernos Lin

Ward 11, Don Valley West

Don Valley West School Councils, Student Councils,
Parents/Caregivers, Community Members, Superintendents, and
School Staff are invited to join me for a

Virtual Ward 11 Forum

Monday, December 14, 2020 7:00 – 8:30pm

We will be joined by representatives from Toronto Public Health including Dr. Vinita Dubey (Associate Medical Officer of Health), and Nicole Welch (Director at TPH for the School Teams). Also joining us are TDSB Staff including, System Planning Officer, Andrew Gowdy, and our Ward 11 Superintendents.

All are welcome!

If you are interested in participating, please register:

https://forms.gle/jApHWh3jo16GWtSBA

ONLINE REGISTRATION

The meeting will be hosted on Zoom video conference platform. Registrants will be sent a meeting invite with a link and call in details the day of the meeting.

